NIJRPA AQUATICS SECTION PRESENTS THE

2024 BATHING SUIT AND GOGGLE DRIVE

WITH THE NEW JERSEY SWIM SAFETY ALLIANCE
AND DOLFIN SWIMWEAR

OFFICIAL
DROP-OFF LOCATION

Bathing suits and
goggles collected
will be distributed
through member
agencies and social
services to those
Inneed.

We are honored to be participating with the
NJISSA, NJRPA, and Dolfin Swimwear to be an
official DROP OFF location of the BATHING SUIT & GOGGLE DRIVE

to support saving lives in the water.

In NJ, swimsuits are required to be worn during swim lessons.
SWIMSUITS LEAD TO SWIM LESSONS. SWIM LESSONS SAVE LIVES!

Bring any new, unused boys' or girls' swimsuits and
goggles to this location to donate to the efforts!

Judith & Jim Josephs
114 New York Avenue, Lavallette, NJ
732-319-5814 jleblein@optonline.net
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